From: Steve Perron [maiIto:Steve.Perron@kmqv.com]
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 1:10 PM

To: Debbie Johnson <Johnsond@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: KMOV records request

Debbie, .
Steve Perron here with KMOV. | would like to request the following records related to the issuing of parking tickets in
St. Louis:

* The number of citations/tickets issued for ‘parking too far from the curb’ for the years 2015, 2016 and 2017

* Acopy of any instructions, direction or guidelines issued to ticket agents as to how such citations are to be
issued, including how they are to determine the distance at which a vehicle is parked from the curb. B

As usual, we are requesting this information in digital form — if possible — and since this request is being made in the
interest of the general public we would request that fees be waived.

Thanks,

Steve Perron
Producer, KMOV, News 4
314-444-6372

This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information for
the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution,
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